
NEWFOUNDLAND AND LABRADOR

BOARD OF COMMISSIONERS OF PUBLIC UTILITIES
120 Torbay Road, P.O. Box 21040, St. John's, Newfoundland and Labrador, Canada, AlA 5B2

2014-12-16

Ms. Jill Hepburn
Facility Association
777 Bay Street, Suite 2400
P.O. Box 121
Toronto, Ontario M5G 2C8
E-mail: jhepburn@facilityassociation.com

Mr. Thomas Johnson, Q.C
Counsel for the Consumer Advocate
O'Dea, Earle Law Offices
323 Duckworth Street
St. John's, NL A1C 5X4
E-mail: tjohnson@odeaearle.ca

Kevin Stamp, Q.C.,
Martin Whalen Hennebury Stamp
15 Church Hill
P.O. Box 5910
St, John's, NL A1C 5X4
E-mail: kstamp@mwhslaw,com

Dear Sirs/Madam:

Re: Facility Association - Category 2 - Taxi and Limousine Rate Application -
Revised Submission Dates

This is further to our letter of December 12, 2014 with respect to the rescheduling of the
submission filing dates. Following discussion with both parties the submission deadlines are
rescheduled as follows:

Friday, January 9, 2015

	

Filing of Submissions
Wednesday, January 14, 2015

	

Filing of Replies

Should you have any questions regarding the foregoing please contact the undersigned.

Yours truly,

Cheryl Blundon
Board Secretary

e.c.c.

	

Facility Association
General e-mail: mail@facilityassociation com
Consumer Advocate
Mr. Thomas Williams, E-mail: twilliams@odeaearle.ca
Ms. Colleen Lacey, E-mail: clacey r@odeaearle.ca
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